
Item -2
Request by Connie Van Wie to Discuss Pool Facilities
Connie Van Wie, #10 Kuester Lake Road has submitted a request to present information to 
the City Council concerning pool facilities for the City of Grand Island.

Tuesday, January 17, 2006
Study Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Connie Van Wie

City of Grand Island City Council
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